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Energy bill relief scheme  
 
1. Ref question 3 from FOI_017, can you please tell me how much of the 

limited money from Energy bill relief scheme (NI) was allocated to 183 
Dunclug Park. 

2. Under Energy Bill Relief Scheme and supplement bill (For Farmers and 
tenants with extra energy supply) I as person paying the bill am entitled to 
half of the £600 for flat 183 Dunclug Park, when am I to receive this 
payment. 

Northern Ireland Housing Executive did not claim the £600 voucher. As a 
company, we were given a very limited amount of discount under the Energy Bill 
Relief Scheme which is included in the amount recharged if applicable. NIHE 
leaseholders are responsible for their own domestic fuel costs and will have been 
entitled to claim the £600 relief for domestic supply directly. 
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